
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
 

The Cambria Community Services District Board of Directors will hold a public hearing to 
confirm the 2018 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community 
Services District on Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. at the Cambria Veterans Hall, 
located at 1000 Main Street, Cambria, CA. The Board will hear and consider the objections of 
any property owners liable to be assessed for weed abatement work at this time. 
 
Copies of the 2018 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community 
Services District are available for public review and inspection at the Cambria Community 
Services District office, located at 1316 Tamsen Drive, Suite 201, Cambria, CA 93428, and on 
the front door of the Cambria Veterans Hall, located at 1000 Main Street, Cambria, CA. 
     
The 2018 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community Services 
District can also be accessed online at: www.cambriacsd.org 
 
For questions, please call the Cambria Community Services District at (805) 927-6223. 
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